
Community Voice Initiative 

Make your voice heard for a healthy  

Fill out the Community Voice Survey  
 

In partnership with the Warren County Departments of Health & Human Services 

The North Jersey Health Collaborative is a group of more than 150 organizations working 
together to create healthy communities and healthy people. Every 3 years, we try to figure 
out what topics we should focus on to improve health in northern New Jersey. 
 
To make sure we choose the things that really matter, we need to hear from people who 
live and work in our communities. This is your chance to tell us what you think we should 
focus on. The survey takes only 12 minutes to fill out and your answers are completely con-
fidential! 
 

You can also enter for a chance to win $100 or a signed NY Jets football! 

 

To fill out the survey: 

  Visit https://goo.gl/SJ2xPy 

  Scan the QR code → 

  Call the Warren County Health Department 

at 908-475-7960 to request a paper copy  

https://goo.gl/6c4XXP

